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Welcome to the World Edwin Miller

Justin and Molly Jarrell-Miller are pleased to announce the birth of a son born June 20,
2017, at the Southeast HEALTH Center in Cape Girardeau.

Edwin Jay Miller arrived at 2:39 p.m. weighing 7 lbs., 10 oz., and was 20 ½ inches long.

He was welcomed home by one sister.

Maternal grandparents are Jerry and Vicky Jarrell of Dexter, Missouri.

Paternal grandparents are Tom and July Miller of Cape Girardeau, Missouri.   

Welcome to the world Edwin!
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